ABDIIBRAHIM

12 August 2015

To our stakeholders:

We have completed all our preparations for the 5th Global
Compact Report. However, we could not complete our
required internal approval process to upload the report to the

system due to company’s collective annual leave.

Therefore we kindly ask you additional time to upload the

report to the system.

Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact
website by 28 October 2015 at the latest.

Yours sincerely,

Abdi ibrahim Corporate Communications
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